DR. D. M. NIGRO

SUITE 512 ARGYLE BUILDING

KANSAS CITY, MO.

March 25, 1940

Dr, Forest Cs Allen
c/o University of Kansas
lawrence, Kauns as

Dear Dr., Allen:

Congratulations om your victory last Saturday,
and I hope you repeat next Saturday. IYou

have a wonderful team and you deserve &
great deal of ceredit for meking substitutions

when you did,.

I am herewith enclosing an invitation which

is self explanatory. You may bring the whole
team or anyone you see fit to bring out for
this occasion. VWe will be glad t0 see you

and hope you have a nice time. This is on The
way to Lawrence, only a few miles off Highways

#50 and #10.
Kindest regards.

oingerely yours,
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